
ATTENTION: 
Health Inspectors, Code Enforcement Officers, 

Police Officers & Customers 
 

There are people who DO NOT, CANNOT and WILL NOT wear a face mask, 
face cover or face shield over their vital airways for health reasons and/or 
religious reasons, which is protected by the United States Constitution, Bill 
of Rights and Federal Civil Rights – specifically the 1964 Civil Rights Act, 42 
U.S.C., Americans with Disabilities Act, Title III, Section 36 and the 1st and 

4th Amendments of the United States Constitution. 
 

Furthermore, due to HIPAA laws, the 4th Amendment and privacy concerns 
we cannot legally ask anyone about their medical or health condition. 
Therefore, if we see anyone inside of our business not wearing a face 

mask, face cover or face shield we will assume they have a religious or 
health exemption. Thank you for your patronage! 


